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REMINDER MCK Housing Unit survey 

ends April 19th 
 

(Kahnawake – 15, Onerahtókha/April 2024)  
 
The Housing Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) 
wishes to remind the community that a survey has been launched to 
gather feedback as part of its mandate to meet the community's 
housing needs. The survey began on Monday, April 8th, and will 
conclude on Friday, April 19th, at 4pm. 
 
The survey, which should take five to ten minutes, gathers information 
on new or improved MCK Housing services.  
 
All survey submissions are confidential. Those wishing to participate 
can click the link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PNFZFTD.  
 
Additionally, community members can participate in a focus group on 
Thursday, April 25th, to share more detailed feedback on their 
perspectives. Interested participants can register for the focus group 
through the survey or by contacting Housing Client Experience 
Manager Shyann White at the Housing Unit at 450-638-2672.  
 
The deadline to register is Friday, April 19th, at 4pm. 
 
The Housing Unit sincerely appreciates your interest in this important 
matter. 
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